Galesburg City Council
Tuesday September 9, 2014

Mayor Rick Halvorson, Council Members: Jeff Voltz, Jane Halvorson, Mark Johnson, and Dan Caswell, Citizens: Ken Voltz, and Deborah Nobliski were present.  

Financial statements were presented to the council and J.Voltz motioned to approve them and M. Johnson seconded.

Minutes were presented to council, motioned to approve them J. Halvorson and D. Caswell seconded.  

Bills were presented to the council.  
General account:  Deborah Nobliski 428.67, Virgil Hamm 46.17, Megan Johnson 138.52, Alton Anderson 220.00, Ottertail 396.08, Traill Treasurer 200.00, Ameripride 57.29, Don Caswell 443.88, Marie Hann 69.26, Donald Jacobson 166.23, KRB Gravel 960.00, John Deere 348.87, Ottertail 391.23, Farmers Union 92.49, and Galesburg Co-Op 294.00
[bookmark: _GoBack]Utility account:  Ken Voltz 332.46, City of Fargo 14.00, Brager Disposal 880.00, Moen’s Excavating 1440.00, Fargo Water 296.31, Ottertail 160.40, Flaten Construction 1200.00, Traill Rural Water 1296.00, Ferguson Waterworks 1405.68, Galesburg Co-Op 2700.00, Ottertail 194.21, Bruce Olson 2066.00, Brager Disposal 880.00,  and Traill Rural Water 2470.24
J. Halvorson motioned to approve the bills and D. Caswell seconded.

Old business:  D Nobliski will continue updating the State Template Ordinance book to make it specific to the City of Galesburg.  The Animal and Fowl ordinance will be enacted on January 1st, 2015.  Please make sure you have your paperwork in order before then.  We will have a time to stop by the Hall for everyone to register their dogs in December.

New business:  Delinquent water bills were discussed.  We will start tagging people that are 2 months late.
	The city is looking at the Blight Ordinance.  We have quite a few abandoned property in town that we are trying to figure out what can be done this them.
	Snow time is right around the corner.  The city will be taking bids for the snow removal job for this winter.  An ad will be placed in both the Tribune and the Banner.
	Since Marie and Virgil Hamm have moved, the city will be looking for someone to take care of the Hall.  If anyone is interested in this position please send a cover letter to Deborah Nobliski.
	The city minutes will be put in to the Utility bill mailings until the web site is up and running.  We will be switching companies that is working on the web site.
With all business concluded the meeting was adjourned with a motion by Johnson and second by J. Halvorson.  Our next meeting will be held on October 13th.  The city council meeting is the 2nd Monday of the month.
The event rent for the Hall will be $50.00 per event.  For Hall rental please leave a message with Deborah Nobliski at 701-488-2780 or email her your request at Deborah.nobliski@gmail.com.  

Rick Halvorson, Mayor
Deborah Nobliski, Auditor
